
 

HATCH VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Legal Notice 

Board of Education  

February 14, 2024 meeting  

Date & location rescheduled 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Board of Education, of the Hatch Valley 

Public School District, has rescheduled their February 14th meeting to 

February 21st, at the NEW Student Services and Training Center located 

at 350 N. Main Street, Hatch, NM 87937 

 

 

 

 

DATED at Hatch, New Mexico February 5, 2024 

    /s/ Richard Marquez, Board President 

    Board of Education 

    Hatch Valley Public Schools 

              


